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Dear Chef David and Lisa: 

 

Thank you for your participation in “Be Our Guest”, a non-profit educational tradeshow for 

the Gwinnett hospitality industry. Your support helped to make this event a success. 

Your booth was the most beautiful of all and your donation of a gift certificate for your 

services was appreciated. Our hope is that you made some good connections and will 

receive some business as a result. 

 

It was a pleasure working with you on this event and we look forward to a long and 

mutually beneficial relationship. 

 

Yours very truly, 

Linda Busby, GCTS 

Education Specialist 
 


